
 

  

 

For Immediate Release: 

June 30. 2017  

 

Contact: 

Kyle Collins 478.232.3331 

District Two Communications  

  

River Watch Parkway traffic shift now July 11 

MARTINEZ- E.R. Snell Contractor, Inc. plans to make a traffic shift on River Watch 

Parkway Tuesday, July 11, beginning on the east side of the intersection at Old Evans 

Road/Blue Ridge Drive and extending to approximately Stage Coach Way. 

This will move traffic to each side of the new roadway, allowing for construction of the 

concrete median. 

The eastbound traffic will stay in the same location, but the westbound flow will shift 

over to the newly constructed lanes. 
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If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to send an email to Kyle Collins.  

 

 

 

Copyright © 2017 Georgia Department of Transportation, All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

East Central Georgia District Office 

643 Highway 15 South 

Tennille, Ga. 31089  

  

  

 
 

http://dot.us13.list-manage.com/profile?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=99e89ddf47&e=f1772a7ddd
http://dot.us13.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=99e89ddf47&e=f1772a7ddd&c=db3cbb0633
mailto:KCollins@dot.ga.gov

